
 

Date: _________________________ 

 

Submitted by: ________________________________________ 

Relationship to student: _____________________________ 

 

Please excuse ______________________________________________________________ from school on 

Friday, December 20, 2019​ to participate in an educational school tour with Lake Superior 

Youth Chorus. Participation in this tour provides unique valuable experiential learning 

opportunities and is a required performance of our season. We value education, and have 

prepared our participating singers for this absence in order to continue to meet the 

educational expectations and responsibilities at school. 

 

Please be in touch if you have questions, or if you would like our choirs to visit your school next 

year!  Thank you for your continued support of our programs. 

 

Jenna M. Kelly 

Executive Director 

Lake Superior Youth Chorus 

218-461-8461 

jkelly@lsyouthchorus.org 


